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STARS OF THE WEEK!  
This week our Shining Stars of the Week are: 
Isaac 
Eshan 
Elijah 
Victoria 
Well done!  
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HOMEWORK 
In our maths lessons this week, we have 
been learning about comparing and 
measuring length, width and height. For 
your homework this week, can you find 5 
different objects and put them in order from 
shortest to longest. Try and talk about your 
objects using these words: 
 
Short, shorter, shortest, long, longer, longest 
 

Wow! What a busy week! The children have enjoyed 
reading ‘The Gingerbread Man’ and joining in with the 
repetitive phrases. We learnt how to follow a recipe 
and made our very own gingerbread men. The unit 
smelt delicious as they baked in the oven!  
 
We had fun getting muddy at forest school. The 
children collected their own mud in buckets and then 
used it to paint pictures with their hands and fingers!  
 
The children were excited to see some changes in our 
classroom this week. Our reading forest has had a 
revamp and we have a brand new ‘calm corner’. This 
has been a great space to have some quiet time and 
to practise some mindfulness activities.  
 

NEXT WEEK 
Next week we will be reading our final traditional tale for this topic; ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We are looking forward to planting 
our very own beans. These will be coming home over the holidays so make you post any pictures of them growing on Seesaw! 
 

REMINDERS 
Can we politely remind you of our school 
uniform policy which can be found here: 
 
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/serve_f
ile/2896780 

Pupils are permitted to wear small, simple 
hair accessories but these must be in 
keeping with the school uniform colours.  

Pupils are not permitted to wear nail polish. 
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